
Warning for Ford Vehicles

Installation of the Park-Siren Deactivator feature will cause damage to the starter motor and 
related components on 1998 and later Ford vehicles. Do not connect the Park-Siren Deactivator 
feature to 1998 and later Ford vehicles.

When installing the Model PA4000 siren in 1998 and later Ford vehicles, disregard the 
instructions covering the installation of the Park-Siren Deactivator feature. If the Park-Siren 
Deactivator feature is required, order the FS/Unitrol Park-Siren Deactivator Module (Model 
UPKM-1) from Customer Support at 1-800-264-3578.
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